

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

19TH SEPTEMBER 2025

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor

Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter

School Contact Number: 01952 388280

School Email: A2158@telford.gov.uk

School Website: https://williamreynoldsprimary.org/

"To be the best that we can be"

Change to menu

Friday 26th September 2025



There will only be Fish Fingers available and not chicken nuggets.

Reminders

Children should only be wear-



ing stud earrings in school and they need to take them out for PE.

Children should not be wearing smart watches to school.



Illness

Please remember to phone the school office before 9am if your child is poorly.



If they have a minor cough or common cold, they can come into school if they are well

enough.

Year 7 Applications for September 2024

If your child is currently in Year 6, you will need to go online to apply for their Year 7 school place.



It is vital that this application is made by 31st October - failure to do so is likely to re-

sult in your child being allocated a school that you may not want them to attend, meaning that they may also have to travel some distance to attend school.

You can apply online at :





Year 6 Parents into Lunch



Please join your children for lunch next Friday 26th September. Slips and money needs to be returned by Wednesday 24th September.

Parental drop-in session



On Monday 6th October at 1.45pm Kirsty Thomas will be available to offer support, advice, and signpost parents to other agencies.

Please come long to this session. Any questions please see Mrs Groucott who is usually on the playground in the morning.

Dudley Zoo Offer



Until the 28th November, you can take your children for to Dudley Zoo for free.

Up to two children (aged 3-15 years) will be admitted

for free with every full- paying adult admission ticket.

To obtain the discounted entry, tickets must be purchased in advance from the Zoo's website.

Dates for your diary:

Friday 26th September	Year 6 Parents into lunch
Monday 6th October	Parental drop in session- Family Hubs
Friday 10th October	Year 1 Parents Consultations
Monday 13th October	Year 2 Parents Consultations
Tuesday 14th October	Year 3 Parents Consultations
Wednesday 15th October	Reception Parents Consultations
Thursday 16th October	Year 5 Parents Consultations
Monday 20th October	Year 4 Parents Consultations
Tuesday 21th October	Nursery Parents Consultations
Wednesday 22nd October	Halloween Disco
Thursday 23rd October	Year 6 Parents Consultations
	Please note the change of date
Thursday 23rd October	Year 2 Pedestrian training—Base 5
Friday 24th October	Year 2 Pedestrian training—Base 6
Monday 27th October—Friday 31st October	Half term



flu: 5 reasons

to vaccinate your child



1. Protect your child

The vaccine will help protect your child against flu and serious complications such as bronchitis and pneumonia

2. Protect you, your family and friends

Vaccinating your child will help protect more vulnerable friends and family

3. No injection needed

The nasal spray is painless and easy to have

4. It's better than having flu

The nasal spray helps protect against flu, has been given to millions of children worldwide and has an excellent safety record

5. Avoid costs

If your child gets flu, you may have to take time off work or arrange alternative childcare

Most children have the nasal spray vaccine which is the preferred vaccine. A vaccine injection is also available which does not contain gelatine from pigs (porcine gelatine). For more information visit www.nhs.uk/child-flu



